
 
 
 
May 29, 2018 
 
BY COURIER (2 COPIES) AND RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2017-0224 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 EB-2017-0255 – Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

2018 Cap and Trade Compliance Plans 
 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence and the Green Energy Coalition to submit an 
updated copy of the evidence of Chris Neme with the correction detailed in Mr. Neme’s response 
to the Board Staff’s first interrogatory to him (ex. GEC/ED.STAFF.1). This copy of the evidence 
is identical to the original version previously filed except that the figure of “$9 million” has been 
replaced with “$18 million” at page 8, line 4 and page 34, line 7. 
 
This updated copy is being provided for ease of reference so that the Board will not need to refer 
to an interrogatory response to fully understand Mr. Neme’s evidence. This does not represent a 
new correction as this correction was already detailed in an interrogatory response (ex. 
GEC/ED.STAFF.1) and in oral testimony (Transcript Vol. 4, p. 65, lns. 17 to 23). 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: Parties in this proceeding 
 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca tel:  416 906-7305 
300-160 John St. Toronto, ON   M5V 2E5  fax:  416 763-5435 
 


